
 
 

 

Endicott Estate Commission 
Minutes of the September 10, 2018 Meeting 

 

 
 

 

Members Present 

Committee members present included:  Michele Heffernan, Barbara Gula., Marie-Louse Kehoe, David 

D’Arcy and Jason LaPrade 

 

Minutes of the January 22 and July 23, 2018 Commission meeting approved 

 

Agenda Items 

 Water fountain - Dedham 375th Committee has suggested the idea of funding a water fountain 

on the grounds of the Endicott Estate; Commission is unanimously in favor of the idea 

 

 Capital projects - Exterior painting has continued slowly due to inclement weather 

 

 Political campaigning – Marie-Louise Kehoe motioned that “as in the past there have been no 

political activities held inside or outside of the Estate and going forward we will continue to 

uphold this policy” – Dave D’Arcy seconded – unanimously approved 

 

 After a brief discussion, a motion was made by Barbara Gula to update the User Agreement 

policies pertaining to catering, musicians and DJs – Marie-Louise Kehoe seconded – 

unanimously agreed 

 

 Use of the Estate by Civic Pride – After a brief discussion the Commission unanimously agreed 

to waive the fee for use of the Estate for DCP annual wine tasting fundraising event in 

November, 2018 “in trade for” lilac bushes 

 

 

The next meeting of the Endicott Estate Commission is scheduled for: 

Monday, October 1, 2018 

 

 


